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Topaz News 

 

 

Ready, steady, go! 

 

We enjoyed a great afternoon of multi-skills with KS1 as part of 

our year of PE.  

 

 

 

Economic awareness 

Thank you Topaz families for your help with our cake sale! Our 

brilliant team-work resulted in a fantastic £236 being raised! The 

sand pit and fence have been ordered so we will be able to enjoy 

them soon. As a result of your support the children have gained 

such a lot including an understanding of the need for money to 

buy things. 

 

Going home 

As you will have read in the school newsletter, the governors have been reviewing our procedures for 

children leaving school at the end of the day. They have asked that in Foundation the children are paired 

with the adult collecting them from outside the classroom. I hope that there will be a lovely arch to our 

fenced space after Easter so I will pair the children from there. We will not have a member of staff at the 

red gate so I ask that once with you, the children stay near you until you leave. Children from Years 1 to 

4 will come to the classroom to leave with their siblings. This will start on the first day after the Easter 

break. 

Sun safety 

During the holiday you might want to decide on a sun hat and label it ready, as we will encourage the 

children to wear one at playtimes and when they are outside learning. 

Finally, I would like to thank you all for your tremendous support and wish you a restful break. I look 

forward to welcoming you all back in the summer term! 

 

Kind regards, 

Sally Windmill 


